HALSWELL PONY CLUB RELOCATION AND CLUBROOMS

The Board considered a report by the Parks and Waterways Manager asking the Board to support a
recommendation to be submitted to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee that approval be
granted for the Canterbury Agricultural and Pastoral Association to sub-lease 200 square metres of
their existing leased area on Canterbury Park to the Halswell Pony Club, to allow the club to relocate to
Canterbury Park from Halswell Domain, and construct a small clubroom facility and storage area
thereon. The report also sought the Board’s support for a recommendation that the club be allowed to
erect and maintain “jumps” in various locations around the park.

The Board decided to recommend to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee that the
proposed sub-lease be approved, subject to the conditions set out in the report.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


